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08-RIV-79 (PM 5.4/11.4) 
  State Route 79 Construct Shoulders and Rumble Strips Project 

 
EA 08-1G6700 

PN 0816000049 

 
FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT (FONSI) 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY (NOA) 

Pursuant to USDOT Order 5610.1C, Paragraph 5.b 

 

DATE:     10/29/2020 
 
TO:          State Clearinghouse 
                1400 Tenth Street 
                Sacramento, CA  95814 

 

 
                 AND 
                 Area-wide Clearinghouse  
  

 

  FROM:    California Department of Transportation, District 8 

                   Renetta Cloud, Senior Env. Planner 

                   464 W. 4th Street, MS 823 

                   San Bernardino, CA  92401-1400   

                    

  State Clearinghouse Number:  2020039034 

 
Project Description:  The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans or Department) 

proposes to construct eight-foot paved shoulders, install rumble strips, and widen the 

Temecula Creek Bridge on State Route 79 (SR-79) within the project area to reduce the 

number and severity of collisions and improve motorist safety between post mile (PM) 5.4 and 

11.4 in Riverside County, California. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for this 

project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal Highway 

Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached Environmental 

Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of Transportation office located 

at the above address. 

 


